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Construction will 

be restarting on 

April 18th



Project Area

• Access to driveways will be maintained as 

much as possible during construction 

activity.

• Occasional interruptions to water service.

• Residents will be notified about water 

shutdowns beforehand unless an 

unexpected shutdown becomes necessary. 

• Sewer service will be maintained 

throughout the project.

• New water and sewer service connections 

will be made to the main at the right of 

way.

• An increase in dust, and delays from 7am 

to 5pm.

• Traffic control throughout the project area 

as construction progresses.

• Closure of Farmer Drive during the culvert 

replacement.

Construction Impacts

• Construction to start April 18th, 2022

with construction activities commencing 

on Elm Street, Jones Street, Concord 

Avenue, and Waterman Circle.

• Construction will continue up Farmer 

Drive, Lawrence Circle, and Pleasant 

Street through the summer.

• Construction will enter winter shutdown 

mid-November until spring 2023.

Schedule

Surface Improvements

• New sidewalks will replace existing 

sidewalks on the west side of 

Pleasant Street, the north and east 

side of School Street, and the south 

side of Nelson Street.

• All streets, with the exception of

Concord Avenue and Elm Street, will 

have new asphalt for the width of the 

road.


